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6th March 2024 

Dear Sir or Madam 

STAPLEFORD PARISH COUNCIL: PUBLIC CONSULTATION REGARDING 20MPH SPEED 

LIMIT FOR HAVERHILL ROAD AND BURY ROAD 

Stapleford Parish Council has applied to Cambridgeshire County Council to reduce the speed 

limit on Haverhill Road and Bury Road to 20mph on highway safety grounds. 

The Parish Council needs public support to demonstrate to the County Council that the 

community wants a speed reduction. 

The Parish Council is therefore asking that you respond to this consultation before 15th March 

2024 by either completing the slip below, or emailing the Clerk, with your recommendation. 

Yours faithfully 

Stapleford Parish Council 

 

 

TO STAPLEFORD PARISH COUNCIL 

RESPONSE TO PUBLIC CONSULATION TO APPLY FOR A REDUCTION OF SPEED ON 

HAVERHILL ROAD AND BURY ROAD FROM 30MPH TO 20MPH ON SAFETY GROUNDS: 

I AGREE TO THE PROPOSED SPEED REDUCTION   YES/ NO 

ADDRESS: 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

DATE……………………………………………  

mailto:clerk@staplefordparishcouncil.gov.uk

